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Other Project ideas
There were several other ideas that were discussed during the planning process with
merit but were found to be outside of the scope of this plan. Brief descriptions of each
concept are included here for reference and for future plannin;

Rasor Road Co
years now, there has been interest in the construction a roadway connection

the west side of Lakeland Village and Rasor Road. This connection would create
‘an additional access point in and out of Lakeland Village and relieve some of the pressure
on the existing two access points: It could also create more development opportunities in
areas in the Allyn UGA west of Lakeland Village. It would require the design and
construction of a road between one-half mile and a mile long to connect to the existing
Rasor Road.

would be large. Before beginning the design process, a rough cost benefit sis should
be conducted to decide if the need for this project is great eamgh-fﬂﬁ::ve cost. If it
is found to be justified, the next step would be to initiate a study to identify and evaluate
alternative roadway alignments to determine a preferred alternative before developing a
preliminary design.

Evan Street Waterfront Park

An idea was raised during a community
meeting to construct a small
waterfront park at the street end of
Evans Street which would create an
additional public open space and
improve access to the waterfront.
Currently, there is parking at this
location. A park here could include a
boardwalk element, seating, and/or
interpretive signs. While the footprint
of the park would be within the limits
of the ROW, the project may require

zoning map change and may remove
some public parking spaces.
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